
Students in grades 9-11 are to continue with their AMI assignments on Google Classroom.   

 
WiFi Access:  Cedar Ridge Schools will have network connectivity outside the buildings 
through an open “Guest” wifi network.  School-owned Chromebooks will automatically connect 
to the network. Personal devices will have to manually connect. To view a map of where to 
access the wifi, visit www.cedarwolves.org/article/222335?org=cedar-ridge.  

 
 
Other:  Students enrolled in concurrent credit classes will still be required to complete the 
course per university requirements.  For questions, students are to call Mrs. Kathleen Holder at 
870-201-2577 ext. 4224.  
 
 

For accurate school information and updates please check the Cedar Ridge 
Schools website and download the district app on iPhone or Android.  
 

https://www.cedarwolves.org/article/222335?org=cedar-ridge
https://www.cedarwolves.org/o/cedar-ridge
https://www.cedarwolves.org/o/cedar-ridge
https://apple.co/2MPhzTf
http://bit.ly/2WhQbjS

